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Addressing basic yet powerfully effective ways of self-defense, this
help teaches how exactly to best deal with dangerous situations. With
chapters that discuss victim rescue, vehicle security, bodyguard
fundamentals, and how to survive a variety of weapon attacks, this is
actually the authoritative self-defense manual for everybody from the
professional soldier to the civilian. With detailed photo sequences,
useful captions, and obvious illustrations that depict the best way to
do drills, it uses a number of scenarios, such as home invasion, street
criminal offense, terrorism, lender robberies, and even grenade attack,
to show the best ways to keep family members and other third parties
secure while defusing the situation as quickly and peacefully as
possible.
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Enjoyed It Broad in scope but gems scattered through the entire book.
Written topically so it's easy to skip to what you're looking for.
though wagner goes a bit too far- we can not live all our live as though
we are in a constant danger. an excellent book, useful for everyone who
would like to protect his family.we have to be aware, but we won't need
to go with a gas mask in the pocket just in case there is a chemical
substance terrorist attack.I reside in israel, and used to reside in a
certain amount of danger- but in the event that you live like that you
get crazy. Jim Wagner hits it out from the park with that one. I feel
that Wagner is relatively biased against the traditional martial arts
and the methods used to teach them, but even he must recognize that
martial arts differs from self defense training.thanks. Great book Great
publication innovative ideas. Five Stars Just so much usefull
information in this book knowledge is power this is a great read, filled
with good sense information and techniques for protecting others.anyway,
the majority of the tips are useful, and the case scenarios are
realistic and contain 'good to know' techniques. I found this to be an
excellent source of information As a lifelong friend and colleague of
Tim Stinson, I came across this to be loaded with information.as a
karate teacher I took a lot of tips for my teaching. usually, this is a
very important resource of details for everybody who wishes to provide
protection to others.
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